March 25, 1992

SPECIAL MEETING SEALED PROPOSALS - CURBSIDE RECYCLING

A special meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Wednesday, March 24, 1992 at 3:30 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with supervisors Joseph Budai Richard Schweinsberg present.

The purpose of the meeting was to receive sealed proposals for curbside recycling. The following proposals were received:

Aiken Refuse:

52 Weekly: Annual \$99,000

3.30 per month/per household
39.60 per year/per household

26 Bi-Weekly: Annual \$49,500

1.65 per month/per household
19.80 per year/per household

12 Annual: \$37,200

1.24 per month/per household
14.88 per year/per household

Tri-County Industries:

Weekly: Annual: \$97,500

\$ 39 Per household

Bi-Weekly: Annual \$48,750

\$ 19.50 per household

Emig Disposal:

Weekly: Annual \$82,500 Per Household: \$2.75 Bi-Weekly: Annual \$40,500 Per Household: \$1.35 Annual: \$25,000 Per Household: \$.85

Bidders were informed that the supervisors would review the proposals and decide the whether the proposals were financially feasible at this time.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Richard Schweinberg to adjourn.

Teresa K. Sibeto Secretary-Treasurer